
August 3, 2016 

 

 

Sam Hubbard 

Village of Arlington Heights 

Department of Planning and Community Development 

33 South Arlington Heights Road 

Arlington Heights, Illinois 60005-1499 

 

Re:  Land Usage Variation - 110 E Central Rd, Arlington Heights, IL 

 

Dear Mr. Hubbard, 

 

This letter is in response to your email of August 2, 2016 and the comments sent to you from the various 

departments in Arlington Heights in preparation for Planning Commission hearing scheduled for August 

10, 2016. 

 

Building Department: 

A secondary egress exists at the Taekwondo studio – we have an entrance in the front along with one in 

the back of the studio. 

 

Public Works Department: 

We will install the RPZ on the domestic water line in the next few weeks.  

 

Landscaping: 

We will install the requested landscaping in the fall of this year. 

 

 

Please review and let me know if you need anything further.  

 

Thanks, 

Eva J Skordilis 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


